An Opportunity to Spread Good Cheer and Happiness

By EDITH B. CRUMB

WHEN things get to running along smoothly some of us forget that there are those who are shut in and greatly in need of just a little cheer. It is so easy for us to give a little thought to those who need it and means so much

to the recipient.

A letter from Mrs. George H. Finch, 20245 Danbury avenue, Detroit, set me to thinking about this, and I am going to print her letter, for I know you will want to do your part toward making her happy.

It is as follows:

Dear Miss Crumb: Greetings to all dear friends and members of the

Quilt Club Corner!

I cannot begin to express to you the joy that has come to me through all the kind friends I have met through the Quilt Club, and from the lovely letters from others whom I have not been able to meet personally.

I wish we might have a column every day. It is always so interesting and, I know, sheds many a ray of sunshine into the lives of many, especially our shut-ins and afflicted

members.

So many have been so kind in remembering our shut-in friends I wonder if I, too, might ask a favor.

I have a very dear friend in Port Huron. She is nearly 80 years of age, and is so crippled from rheumatism that she has not been out of doors in over four years, and new cannot even write but loves to read. I would like to have those members who wish to remember her. She is Mrs. Etta Betcone, 2803 Connor St., Port Huron, Mich. would be glad to acknowledge all letters she receives as I go to visit her. I also had a nice letter from Mrs.

John Seaman, Radersburg, Mont., asking members to please remember her and Mrs. Dora McFarland (same address). Both are semiinvalids and about their only pleasure is quilt-making.

If I am not already asking too much, I would be glad to have a

Lazy Dalsy Patch. MRS. GEORGE H. FINCH, 20246 Danbury Ave.,

Detroit, Mich.

First I will say that the Lazy Daisy Patch has been sent to you, Mrs. Finch, and then that I am sure your shut-in friends will receive some notes and cards of cheer. There is no larger circle of kind-hearted people than right here in this Quilt Club Corner, and they can always be depended upon to spread cheer, kindness and good will. Be sure to watch the papers every day for the Quilt Club Corner, for

occasionally this is in more than three days a week. Yesterday, there were letters and a membership listin, so you see it was in almost every day this week. Thank you for writing that nice

letter, Mrs. Finch, and I hope that

you will writ to us again and let us know if Mrs. Betcone receives any mail. Returned for Show

DEAR MISS CRUMB:

been visiting friends in Kansas and to atlend the Detroit News Quilt Show. It surely was nice and I to us.

enjoyed every minute I spent looking at so many pretty quilts. I was away so long I did not get my quilt finished to enter but I am still piecing quilts. Best wishes to all of the Quilt Club Corner members. MRS. OVEDA GILSON.

6118 Coplin avenue.

We are certainly happy to know that you returned in time for the show. If you went to the other two, I'll bet you planned to get home for

Old Design Is Ready for Modern Quilters

XTHEN the Double "T" Triangle quilt pattern was first issued, many, many quilters sent for it and have made beautiful quilts from this design. Lately there have been many

requests for it so there has been a reprinting of this old-time pattern and now is your opportunity to obtain it. The catalog number is ID29.

To procure this leaflet, send your name and address and five cents in postage—giving catalog number 1D29-to The Detroit News Public Service Bureau and it, with any four leaflets you may select, will be mailed to you unfolded to fit the new holders. Or you may call in person for them at The Detroit News Public Service Bureau in the main building of The News at Second and Lafayette, or the branch offices in the Majestic or General Motors Buildings.

have returned I am sure you are looking forward to resuming your quilt work and exchanging patches and letters in the same old way. We want to hear from you occasionally so do not neglect us. Another New Member

it. Am I right? Now that you

DEAR MISS CRUMB: I am

sending in my name for membership in the Quilt Club Corner. attended the last two quilt shows and did enjoy them so much. have made the Flower Garden quilt and have had many compliments on it. I have sent the pattern to Vermont and Boston where some of my relatives are making guills from this pattern. I would like to make the Sun-

bonnet Babies quilt but am unable to find the pattern. Is it a Detroit News design? If not, would it be possible to get it from some of the Quilt Club Corner members? I would appreciate any help you could give me, MRS. TENA B. KING.

6134 Chalmers Ave. No, that is not a Detroit News.

pattern and the only hope I canoffer you is that perhaps someone who has this pattern will read your letter and be kind enough to offer it to you. I hope that you receive it for I know just how much you would like to have it. It is interesting to know that

Boston and Vermont quilt-makers are using our patterns. Thank you Oklahoma. I just returned in time for writing to us and do not wait long before writing another letter

Beauty in the Home Editor:— Please enter my name as a member of The Detroit News Quilt Club.

I have



			αı	πe	١.					10											- 7			•	•			
1			rior ra			-	•	•	-	7.5%				368	1.00	1000	30	-51	ge.		6.	20	575	150	58	3	257	92.3
9-	-3														1.00				17.	100	23	533	3.34		фĕ.	.V	R	933
45	3.75										. 1"		1		100	11.75	100	100	150	500	93	245	gny:	710	101	ring"	100	MW
18	350	0.5	200	1.33						5.3	. "1"		0.00	L	5.3	6 8		0.05	a81	100		32.	Mar.	다양	. 4	34)	5.7	LCP
	1									15.4	2 -		100		416	66	4.4	15.5	10	. 12	377	803	743	3153	60	191	A18	35
Еe	tti.												3.00								74.	1	20		-35	S.,	880	199
39	14	4	,			٠.,				٠.	. 1	ارشيا		100	d e	4	104		Th.	-42		154		徳	Jan	抗菌	100	435
3		4	4	d r	e s	12			_		_ `							1120		2.5	92.				22	10	135	369
		•			~ .	•		 •	•		•			•		•	• •		300						V 1	×		